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Supervisor Briggs requests the Board approve ratification of the Chair's signature on a letter
presented to Deputy Chief Probation Officer Vince Janette in recognition of his service as Acting
Chief Probation Officer for the County of El Dorado.
The letter of recognition was presented to Mr. Janette during the December 3, 2013, Board of
Supervisors meeting as part of the introduction of the newly appointed Chief Probation Officer Brian
Richart.
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